				





 
			Dear Jennifer 

The Holidays are around the corner and the provincial government has a gift: money back into employers’ pockets, shame. It’s no secret that the so-called WSIB surplus came from decades of cuts to injured workers’ benefits - so why are injured workers treated unfairly by the same system that was built to protect them? We call on you to show up for injured workers.
 
On December 14th at 10am, join injured workers for the 30th anniversary of the Christmas Demonstration. The theme this year: Fighting back against more gifts to employers – nothing for injured and ill workers.

This year, we are holding a community forum (10am to 11am) to hear from injured workers. It’s time for the provincial government to listen to injured workers. At 11am, we will hear from allies fighting for injured workers in the Labour movement, and those battling for migrant workers' rights, occupational disease coverage, and more. We will also have some festive performances from injured workers themselves. 
 
More details on the forum, the speakers, and the performances will be available soon on our facebook event. Please join the event and invite your friends, and share our flyer on your social media. 



You can join the zoom event using the links below:
 
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82744636592?pwd=MCtNUTRzdFVGSVdJQXNpU0lhdEFidz09

Or call in at 647 558 0588 Canada using:
Meeting ID: 827 4463 6592
Passcode: 447441

After the June 1st and our powerful Halloween MPP lobby action, injured workers and allies are calling on for more, and we will form our demands together on December 14th. You don’t want to miss this.
 
Let us come together as the year comes to an end to reflect on all that we’ve accomplished, together, and plan our fight for the future. We’ve said this before: injured workers united will never be defeated, and this holiday season, we will remind the government that #InjuredWorkersWontBeForgotten

 
In Solidarity,
WCIAR 















